
Noeleen Keavey I 
Subject: FW: Clashford Recovery Facility Ltd. WO265-01 i 

From: Ewa Babiarczyk 
Sent: 24 May 2018 16:53 
To: 'John Sheik' <jsheils@ispe.ie> 
Subject: RE: Clashford Recovery Facility Ltd. WO265-01 

John, 

I look forward to  the receiving the information requested in the Agency's notices o f  8th 
December 2017 and 18th December 2017 by the  2nd July 2018. 

Regards 

Ewa Babiarczyk 

Inspector 

Environmental Licensing Programme 
Office of Environmental Sustainability 
Environmental Protection Agency 

Tel: 053 916 0662 
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